
Federal and Illinois law protects a mother and her 

child’s rights to breastfeed. 

Breastfeeding in public is protected by law. 

For more information, please visit Illinois-breastfeeding-laws 

Breastfeeding… 
You Have the Right! 

https://www.springfieldul.org/chtc/resources/Illinois-state-breastfeeding-task-force/illinois-breastfeeding-laws

